
 

To: Doug Young 

 

From: Srinivas Bokka 

E-mail: sbokka@spidercloud.com 

 

Date: November 06,2014 

 

Subject: Request for info-file # 0689-EX-PL-2014 

  Reference number: 25751 

Hi Doug, 

Thanks for looking into this lic request.  

As you have suggested, please remove the 791-798 MHz portion from my original request. 

If you need any other info, please let me know. 

Thanks for your help. 

 

Srinivas Bokka 

510 331 9501 

mailto:sbokka@spidercloud.com

